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Changing the filter element in the Last Drop Filters. – FAQ

We do not recommend changing the filter yourself. During the
process, the part holding the filter element can be damaged,
potentially creating a bypass or causing the frit to no longer stay
in place.
 

Click HERE for Last Drop Filters™ ordering information and pictures.

https://www.mtc-usa.com/category/id/73/mobile-phase-filtering

